

Flagler County Public Schools

P. O. Box 755 ■ 1769 E. Moody Blvd. ■ Bunnell, FL 32110 Phone (386) 437-7526 ■ Fax (386) 437-7577 www.flaglerschools.com

July 14, 2011

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Sue Dickinson Chairman District 4

Andy Dance Vice Chairman District 1

Colleen Conklin Board Member District 2

Trevor Tucker Board Member District 3

John Fischer Board Member District 5

Student School Board Member Ryan McDermott Flagler Palm Coast H.S.

Student School Board Member Marilena Dias Matanzas H.S.

Teacher of the Year Agatha Lee Belle Terre Elementary School

Employee of the Year Margaret Carcagente Belle Terre Elementary School

> Janet Valentine Superintendent

Dear Business and Community Partners,

As Flagler County School District celebrates being an A+ School District for the 4th Year in a Row, we extend our most sincere thanks for your support in making this possible. Flagler County's school grades and its top ranking in the state is an indication of everyone's hard work. Although our students consistently outperform when compared to statewide averages as indicated in our graduation rate of 83 percent compared to Florida's statewide average of 76 percent, this is not acceptable. Flagler County Schools strives for 100 percent of its students graduating high school!

In an effort to involve and inform the entire community of the vital role each individual has in educating our children, we invite you to join us in supporting the "Graduate One, Everyone" campaign. Our campaign will begin with Back to School Information Sessions for parents on August 4th. Flagler County Public Schools in partnership with local organizations and concerned citizens, will host the Information Sessions in nine locations throughout the community. Straightforward information on the new promotion and graduation requirements and the importance of parental involvement and children attending school everyday on time will be provided. A package of resources and information to support their child's education will also be given.

We are asking for your support by providing a donation that will be shared at the Parent Information Sessions. By working together with our business and community members, we can educate and engage as many people as possible in the movement to "Graduate One, Everyone".

Thank you for considering this request and for your continuous support of our schools. Should you have questions, input, or would like further information, please contact myself or Sabrina Crosby at 386-437-7526 Ext. 3116.

Yours in education,

Janet Valentine

Superintendent of Schools

and Valentine